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 22nd June 2018                                               
Newsletter 12 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Statutory Assessments this term 

Our Year 6 pupils carried out their end of Key Stage 2 tests in mathematics, reading, grammar, punctuation and spelling. I would 
like to congratulate them for their positive attitude and am sure their hard work will pay off when their results are received in July. 
Good luck Year 6!  
Our Year 2 pupils have also carried out end of Key Stage 1 assessments over the last few weeks and have worked hard.  
Our Year 1 pupils have all completed their Phonic Screening Check and all enjoyed decoding real words and alien words!  
 
Father’s Day Shop 

Many thanks to our lovely PTA team who organised the Father’s Day Shop last week.  We hope your children enjoyed choosing 
and buying a gift for their dads and grandads.    
 
Scarborough & Flamingo Land 

Our Year 2 children had a great time visiting Scarborough this week as part of their Seaside topic.  They were very lucky and had a 
beautiful sunny day! Well done to the children for their excellent behaviour and good manners which were commented on by 
members of the public.   Our Year 1 children are visiting Flamingo Land Zoo today and are also having a great time. 
 
Oscars 

Parents of Year 3 pupils were given a real treat this week. The children took part in a premier of their films ‘Cindy, Ann 
& Bones and the Temple of Boom’ at our Oscars evening. Certificates, Oscars, photo opportunities and the red carpet 
treatment were in evidence to conclude an excellent literacy topic that certainly had the wow factor!  Many thanks to all 
of the year 3 staff for all their hard work in making the project so memorable.  
 
Red Carpet Donations 

We would like to take this opportunity to say ‘Thank you’ to Killips Carpets in Shipley and Winders Carpets who have donated red 
carpet to Thackley for our Oscars event.  We are grateful for their generous donation.  Mr Tordoff, a friend of the school, also very 
kindly produced and donated two large Oscars banners which helped decorate the hall for the event. 
 
End of year reports 

Your child’s end of year report will be sent out on Friday 6th July. You will receive information regarding your child’s progress, 
attainment, behaviour, attendance and effort during the last academic year. As always, we welcome your feedback and a reply slip 
will be available for you to make comments if you should wish to do so. 

 
Save the Date - PTA Summer Fair 

Plans are underway for our PTA Summer Fair.  It will be held on Saturday 14th July.   
Look out for letters from the PTA with more details.  
 

Sports Day 

It is our School Sports Day on Thursday 5th July at Thackley Cricket Club.  KS2 will be held in the morning and Rec/KS1 in the 
afternoon, you are welcome to come and watch.  More details have been sent in a separate letter. 
 
Cyber Team 

PCSO Danny Mynott from the Bradford District Cyber Team has been working in school this term with all KS2 children to talk to 
them about how to use the internet and Social Media safely.  We have a large number of children who access the internet and 
Social Media on their phones, tablets and gaming devices. We are often asked for guidance by parents once their child encounters 
a problem.  We are working hard to help children understand the risks and know how to keep themselves safe BEFORE the 
problems take place and hopefully prevent the issues from even happening.  We do have a large e-safety section on our school 
website which contains lots of information and advice to help you support your child at home. 
 
Skydive 

One of our lovely staff members, Mrs Burdett, is planning a Skydive with her daughter (an ex Thackley pupil) on the 5th August to 
raise money for the Alzheimer’s Society.  They are hoping to raise £1000 for this worthy cause.  If you would like to donate please 
see their Just Giving page ‘Shannon & Tracey Burdett’ or feel free to drop a donation off at the school office and we will pass it on.  
Good luck to them both! 
 

Class Assemblies for Summer Term 

All classes will be performing class assemblies over the course of the year.  Parents are very welcome to attend when it is their 
child’s class assembly. These assemblies are held on Tuesdays at 9.00am.  

  

Class Date of Assembly Class Date of Assembly 

5M 26.6.18 RG 10.7.18 

2RO & 2E 3.7.18 RW 17.7.18 
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Special Mention in Celebration Assemblies 

Each class teacher nominates a child to receive a Celebration Certificate in recognition of something they have done that week 
such as an outstanding piece of work or an excellent attitude to their work.  These children are presented with their certificate in a 
whole school assembly on a Friday.   We also aim to post their picture on Twitter but please note that we cannot guarantee this 
every week. 

 
 
 
Dates for your diary 

Friday 29th June SCHOOL CLOSED for the day 

Thursday 5th July Sports Day 

Friday 6th July End of year reports to parents 

Friday 13th July Year 4 Music Concert at Centenary Square for Y4 children only (NOT Y3 as previously stated) 

Saturday 14th July PTA Summer Fair 

Tuesday 24th July Y6 Prom 

Wednesday 25th July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9am 

Wednesday 25th July School closes for the Summer 

Tuesday 4th September School reopens for the new academic year 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A. Patterson                              T. Patterson 
Head of School                         Executive Headteacher             

Class 18th May 25th May 8th June 15th June 

RW Ellie-Mae Gamble Hattie Bates Summer Riley Dexter Brown 

RG Samraj Uppal Dougie Dodson Darcie Denison Archie Little 

1O Emily O’Malley  Charis Wilson Aaron Dyson  
All children for Phonics 

1B Maisie Harber Joseph Saville Mollie East 

2RO Lilian Wilde Zach Riley Matthew Silva Preston Smith 

2E Lidia Gradzinski Harry Thomas Joseph Fletcher Eva Lumley-Wilson 

3B Merry Wood Charlie Hannay Ben Roberts Tobias Depass 

3W Solomon D’Agostino Amy Helmsley Thomas Simpson Hayden Olivieri 

4C Zach Zacharczuk Samuel Horley Callum Lynch Bradley Normington-Mills 

4L Josh Naylor Isaac Boyes Lewis Thompson Ashleigh Evans 

5N James Bywater Delisha Ajaz Amelia Nutall Ruby Bell 

5M Ruby Lund Jack Foster Reuben Baxendale-Stead Alfie Rhodes 

6P All for SATs Owen Jackson Ethan Benn - 

6C All for SATs Evie Baraniak Charlie Hardaker - 


